
 
 
 
 
 

 NEWSLETTER – JULY 2024 

POSITION VACANT  – TRAINEE 
COACH 
We are looking to recruit a new 
trainee coach in Term 3 - 2024. If 
you are 15 years or over, please 
send a resume through to 
info@sbagc.com.au before Friday 
26th July 2024.                                        
The trainee must be available to 
work on either Thursday or Friday 
afternoons to commence their 
training.  

CAR PARK SAFETY – We ask that parents walk 
their children through the carpark as quickly as is 
safe. We have also received a number of complaints 
about parents dawdling or loitering in the middle of 
the carpark. Please walk to and from your car as 
quickly as possible to enable cars to safely enter 
and exit the premises. 

GIVE WAY SIGN – there is a Give Way sign towards the end of the driveway. If you see 
someone coming into the driveway from Tusculum Road you must stop and let them in. They 
have right of way. We have received some significant complaints about people not Giving Way 
so we ask that everyone please stop at the Give Way and check for traffic coming in. 

WE REALLY NEED YOUR HELP!!  WORKING BEE TO CHECK SPRUNG FLOOR  
Saturday 6th July 12 noon till 3.30pm and Sunday 7th July 10am till 3pm or till finished.  
Minimum of 8 helpers needed each day. There is a lot of lifting, fiddling and moving involved.  
Thanks to those who have already indicated their availability. We still need more helpers so 
please write your name on the board and/or turn up on the day.  

BULLYING – teasing and unkind remarks by one 
participant to another are not tolerated in the gym. If a 
child speaks unkindly to another child this can be 
regarded as serious. Coaches monitor interaction as 
much as they are able in the class however, they 
cannot hear every conversation. If parents are 
concerned about their child being bullied or teased 
please email or telephone the club and the head 
coach will be in contact. (Please note that bullying 
does not need to be multiple events. It can be one 
event that has a serious effect on another) 

FUNDRAISING EVENTS IN TERM 3 – watch for more details coming 
Roof fundraiser Trivia Night – 10th August 
Picture Products – information available week 2 of term 3 
 

SCHOOL HOLIDAY ACTIVITIES –    
Wednesday 17th July – 9.30-12.30pm – Holiday Activities 
                                     1.30-3.00pm – Trampoline and Tumbling 
Thursday 18th July – 9.30-12.30pm – Holiday Activities  
                                 1.30-3.00pm – Free G workshop 
Friday 19th July – 9.30-10.15am – Open Play for preschoolers and parent (must have an adult 
caregiver) 
See website for more information 
 

AGM – 26th July 2024 - In order for 
our club to continue to operate we 
need people on our committee. If you 
have the slightest interest please make 
contact as we need you!! Our next 
AGM is the first Friday next term. For 
information contact 
president@sbagc.com.au.  
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